
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
We had a very busy week in second grade!  We learned about the Seven 

Sacraments, read a new story about family, learned about matter and got to 
play on our new playground.   

 

What will I learn next week…… 
 

Religion:  We will begin Chapter 4, We Celebrate Baptism.  We will talk 
about the Sacrament of Baptism and share stories from our own Baptism.  I 
will be sending home a letter for parents to fill out with Baptism dates and 
Godparent names.   

 

Math:   We will wrap up Chapter 1 on addition and subtraction.  We will take 
a Chapter test over the material we have learned.  We will also be taking a test 
over addition and subtraction to see how accurate we are.  

Reading/English: We will read a story called, “Dogs.”  While reading this story 

we will work on the skills:  Author’s Viewpoint and Compare/Contrast.  We will also be 
reading an informational text called, “Helping Paws.”  Our Spelling words come from 
this story and practice the long vowel sounds a and i. Test on Friday. 

In English we will work on narrative writing.  We will be adding more details to our 
sentences to help us add more description in our writing.  We will also start to talk 
about types of sentences.  We will be learning about statements and questions.   

 

  

 



 

Social Studies/Science:  In Science we will continue to learn about 

matter.  We will learn how matter can be changed.  We will be learning new words like 
mixture, evaporate and more.   

 

 

REMINDERS: 

 
Early Release – Friday, September 20th  

 

Grandparent’s Day – Thursday, September 26th  

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


